Know Your

Running Committee

The Running Committee of the Outrig-
ger is a small but active group of in-
terested runners comprised of Ken
Brown, Alika Burso, Mike Burson,
Rudy Choy, Emary Lucas, Jack Pe-
desky, Robin Smith, Diane Stowell,
Kimball Thompson and the committee
head, Carolyn Corrigan. Their goal is
to support the Club’s runners with an
emphasis on preparation for the annual
Honolulu Marathon.

This year has been taken up with the
Club’s involvement in the marathon in-
cluding the Club’s tent at the end of the
run and the popular Marathon Brunch.
The brunch this year will be on De-
cember 2, at about 10 a.m. For reserva-

tions check with the front desk. At this
writing, plans haven’t been firmed up,
but in the past the Marathon Brunch has
featured prominent speakers and great
food. The tent will provide massages,
refreshments and a place to relax after
the long race. For the 10th year, OCC
will man an aid station during the
marathon. Located on Kahala Avenue
Kokohead of Hunakai, the station will
provide cokes, water, cold sponges and
encouragement for participants from
5:30 a.m. on. The first two hours are the
hardest, says Cline Mann, aid station
director, who needs about 100 people to
help. If you want to be one of them,
please sign up at the front desk.



